

Join the Devonshire

Parent Teacher Organization

Please support the **Devonshire PTO**. Your donation supports school activities and events, such as ice cream social, assemblies, buses for field trips, family nights and much more. Without your support, these activities would not be possible.

A family membership is only \$15.00 (regardless of how many children you have enrolled in the school.) Pay by cash, check(payable to Devonshire PTO) or Zelle at devonshirepto@gmail.com.

Any classroom to reach 100% membership will receive an ice cream treat.

Thank You,	
PTO Membership	
Child's Name	Teacher's Name
To receive information about the Devonshire PTO (upcoming events, request for volunteers, meetings and more) please provide your e-mail address below.	
Email Address:	

(Please print clearly, as emails must be entered manually)